From: JEREMY GOODING

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: I support closing background check loopholes
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 9:24:52 PM

Dear senators I'm writing in support of SB 797 | am urging you to vote YES on this
bill to keep guns out of dangerous hands of criminals and the mentally ill as well you
realize how many people get shot because why lets see because criminals think its a
sick joke to do these things.

If not for me then do this for millions of us that are writing emails right now please
vote yes on this bill it will save hundreds of lives

With many thanks

Jeremy gooding
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